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Cancellation of IACE 2020
In view of the global situation with the spread of novel coronavirus (COVID-19), it is with regret that this year’s IACE has to be cancelled.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all OC Sqn, committee members, and members of the Corps for their support towards the IACE.
Please feel free to contact the undersigned at hkaccocieu@gmail.com for any questions.
Toby Y P NG
Squadron Leader
Officer Commanding International Exchange Unit

